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Certificate II in Automotive  
 (MOTOR MECHANICS) 

Budding motor mechanic Brock who is studying a 
CERTIFICATE II in Automotive (motor mechanics) at the 
Gordon, recently completed his safety induction tour at 

Blood Toyota and within minutes was in the workshop, head 
under the bonnet and learning from one of the qualified 

mechanics.   
 

Brock will have the opportunity to work alongside several 
different mechanics in various locations within the Toyota 

dealership.  

Thanks to mentor Shane for running the safety induction 
which is compulsory for all Toyota employees and also part 

of the Certificate II course at the Gordon.    


